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Note by the Secretary-General

1. The Assembly is invited to note that Sergei P. Ivanov (Russian Federation)
has resigned from the Finance Committee with effect from 11 February 2000.
Mr. Ivanov was elected as a member of the Finance Committee on 13 August 1996
for a term of five years with effect from 1 January 1997 (ISBA/A/L.13).

2. Section 9, paragraph 5, of the annex to the Agreement relating to the
implementation of Part XI of the United Nations Convention on the Law of the Sea
("the Agreement") provides that in the event of the death, incapacity or
resignation of a member of the Finance Committee prior to the expiration of the
term of office, the Assembly shall elect for the remainder of the term a member
from the same geographical region or group of States.

3. In accordance with Section 9 of the Agreement, the Finance Committee shall
be composed of 15 members with appropriate qualifications relevant to financial
matters. Members of the Finance Committee shall be elected by the Assembly.

4. By a note verbale dated 23 February 2000, the Embassy of the Russian
Federation in Jamaica informed the Secretariat of the Authority of the
nomination of Boris G. Idrisov, Deputy Director of the Financial Department of
the Russian Ministry of Foreign Affairs, to fill the vacant seat on the Finance
Committee. The curriculum vitae of Mr. Idrisov appears in the annex to the
present document.*

* The curriculum vitae of Mr. Idrisov is reproduced as received, in the
original language of submission.
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CURRICULUM VITAE

Surname: Idrisov

Given and middle names: Boris Galeevich

Date of birth: 3 December 1950

Sex: male

Marital status: married

Children: son, 21 years old

Citizenship: Russian

Country of residence: Russian Federation

Education: Graduated from the Moscow Aircraft Institute, Economic Faculty
(1973)

Professional skills: economic engineer

Training: Training Course for senior bookkeepers of foreign offices of the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the USSR (1975)

Work experience:

1973-1980 - Inspector of the Financial Department of the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the USSR;

1980-1986 - Senior Bookkeeper of the USSR Embassy in France;

1986-1987 - Head of the Section of Currency Control of the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of the USSR;

1987-1988 - Director of the Course of the Qualification Raising for senior
bookkeepers of foreign offices of the USSR;

1988-1990 - Assistant to the Director of the Financial Department;

1990-1995 - Chief Accountant of the Russian Embassy in Italy;

1995-1998 - Director of the Financial Section of the Russian Mission to the
United Nations in New York, USA;

1998-present time - Deputy Director of the Financial Department of the Russian
Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

Language skills: English
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